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Following four years of careful planning 
and fastidious project management, the 
Steeton & Eastburn Community Hub is 
open to the public.
    Chairman of S&E Parish Council, David 
Mullen, spearheaded the project and kept 
it on track through a period of economic 
challenges and government budget cuts.  
   The cost of construction including 
interior fixtures and fittings has come in 
on budget at £240,000, with most of that 
being raised by the parish and via funding 
bodies like WREN and Yorventure.
    The project has had its critics but 
ultimately the result is a much needed 
Eco-friendly community space which is 
available for the public to use.  
   Both the Parish Council and Police are

 
            

 using the facility to host their local 
meetings.    Cllr. Mullen confirmed that a 
number of other community groups have 
enquired about using the Hub for their 
meetings too. 
   The facilities include a large function 
room that can be divided in two, a smaller 
meeting room, plus a snack kitchen, 
storage space, and toilets. 
  On April 6th, 2013,  there will be an 
opening ceremony where the community 
will be welcome to view the Hub and 
see the facilities for themselves.  Any 
community group wishing to use the 
building should contact the clerk to the 
Parish Council at: clerk@steeton-with-
eastburnparishcouncil.gov.uk or phone 
01729 825944.
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